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TECHNICAL ADVISORY 

DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

 

DATE: 11/06/24 
Technical Advisory (TA) 

RSTL 24-021 

SUBJECT: Deauthorization of Pre-Sale Specialty License Plate 
Vouchers  

 

Overview: 

On October 16, 2024, Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles (FLHSMV) 
deauthorized pre-sale specialty license plate vouchers for failing to meet the minimum sales 
requirement. One organization, Florida State Beekeepers Association was given a 1-year 
extension to meet the requirement. 
 

Details:  

The following pre-sale specialty license plate vouchers were deauthorized for F – Failed Sales 
Minimum for not reaching the required number of vouchers sold: 
 

Beat Childhood Cancer 
Florida 4-H 
Donate Life Florida 
Rotary 
Highwaymen 

Dan Marino Campus 
Daughters of the American 
Revolution 
American Eagles 
Guardian Ad Litem 

Jumbo Shrimp 
Thank a Lineman 
Give Kids the World 
Marine Corps League 
Florida Native 

 

A customer who purchased a pre-sale voucher for one of the above specialty license plates may 
apply their presale voucher as credit towards any other specialty license plate or they may 
request a refund using form Application for License Plate and Decal Refund – HSMV 83363. 
 

Florida State Beekeepers Association, Inventory Code – F9R, was given a 1-year extension to 
reach the minimum sales requirement. Pre-sale vouchers for this specialty license plate have 
not been deauthorized and can continue to be sold until July 1, 2025. 
 

At the request of the organization, please continue to advertise the pre-sale specialty license 
plate vouchers for Florida State Beekeepers Association on your county’s website. 
 

Conclusion:  

If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Field 
Support Center. 

https://www.flhsmv.gov/pdf/forms/83363.pdf

